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Flexible School Day Option Summary

Our vision at Lewisville School of Science & Technology is to inspire and equip students
through a rigorous curriculum and a collaborative educational environment to become the
problem solvers of tomorrow; thereby, fostering their ability to innovate and create positive

change in the world.

At Lewisville Sci-Tech, we recognize the crucial role of parental involvement in education and
strive to empower families with more control and influence over their children's education.
We are excited to announce the Lewisville School of Science & Technology will offer a flexible
two-day per week school schedule in addition to our traditional five-day school schedule.

The innovative flexible school day option is available for 9th through 12th-grade students.
Students must attend school each Tuesday and Thursday but are welcome to attend their
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday classes if they wish.

The student’s Tuesday and Thursday classes must be attended in person on-site. These
classes will consist of courses that require direct instruction from a teacher and are
project-based courses with hands-on activities. Examples include our technical career
pathway courses, sciences with labs, targeted mathematics, priority English language arts,
and STAAR tested courses. All other courses will be accomplished outside of the required
school schedule through student-directed learning with teacher support. These courses
include foreign languages, electives, and core content courses not connected to STAAR
assessments.

We are committed to close collaboration with families who choose the flexible school day
option. Parents will participate in a mandatory parent orientation session, during which they
will receive technical training, support, and resources, empowering them to effectively
support their student's education outside of traditional school hours. Additionally, they will be
asked to sign a student-parent-school compact, which outlines the policies and expectations
associated with the flexible school day program.

We recognize that the flexible school day option is not for every student and requires the
student to achieve success in a self-motivated and self-paced learning environment. We
recommend students enrolling in the flex day program have a record of success in previous
core content classes by receiving passing grades and have scored approaches or higher on
previous STAAR assessments (if taken).

We look forward to partnering together for the success of your student. Please contact our
team if we can provide additional information to support your decision.



